

Interpersonal Violence Awareness Team
Meeting Minutes
October 11, 2022 3pm (Zoom)

Attendance: Lindsay Wilson (Counseling Clinic), Jessica Milburn (counseling clinic), Corey Cunningham (Counseling Clinic), Sarah Jacobs (Housing), Stephanie Anderson (SACIS), Tonya Sawyer (Athletics), Alyssa Cravens (SACIS), Jenny Sipes (VPSA), Kinsey Romack (SACIS), Shawn Peoples (OCR), Allie Painter (SBG), and Kim White (SACIS).

Online forums were discussed: Members were asked to review the website for any needed updates, changes, and revisions. It was shared with the team that Corey would be assisting Lindsay with posts on the Instagram account. Members were encouraged to send Lindsay and Corey any information, quotes, stats, etc. that they would want posted on the Instagram page. Jessica shared that she would work with the HERC on making a ¼ sheet with the team's information and a QR code link to our Instagram page. This will be sent to the team as soon as it is ready. Tonya expressed that it could be helpful to see what other universities are doing and posting. It was also suggested that DV awareness posts be made since October is Domestic Violence Awareness month.

Outreach 2022-2023 ideas. Items 1 and 2 below will be tabled until the next meeting. Members were asked to think about how we want to use the newsletters and what information we want to have in them.

1. Newsletter- how were we wanting to use this? We can post any time.
2. Faculty Newsletter- solidify what msg we want to put out there, what we are asking for, if we are using a machform who is developing it, etc.

Alyssa suggested the team choose an area of which to focus, choosing one event and/or one outreach medium to focus on, expressing higher likelihood of follow through. Tonya expressed that athletics would be happy to be involved and show support in whatever ways they can such as wearing teal ribbons, but also in offering opportunities for educationals, presentations, and trainings to students and staff. She named the SAAC meeting as an opportunity for the team to connect. Lindsay agreed to email Tonya, Shawn, and Heather to see if these offices could meet at a SACC meeting (Nov 14th at 7:30pm) to introduce the team, the team's purpose, and provide education on reporting options and resources for students.

Bystander Intervention awareness week is coming up. Housing and OCR are working together to provide educationals. Sarah agreed to send the team the list of planned outreach efforts. SACIS is also going to be present on campus for this week.

Areas of focus for the year will be distributing the ¼ sheet at various events and offices, posting to the Instagram page, and finding ways to connect and work with athletics. Will begin planning for April and what area of focus we want to take.

II. Future Meetings:

1. November 1st 3pm zoom
2. December 6th 3pm zoom